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Summer Week 5 – 19.05.23 
 

Firstly, a huge thank you to everyone who was able to attend the Garden Party last 

Saturday. It was lots of fun and great to see so many families there. And it didn’t even 

rain!  

 

In our penultimate week of the term, the sun has finally banished the 

rain and we are all enjoying the lovely weather. We have also had 

more sand delivered, so now it really feels like we’re at Camber 

Sands or on the coast of Pembrokeshire!  The children have been 

enjoying observing the progress of the seeds planted last week and 

already there has been lots of change!   

 

The children have been busy making kites, using a hole punch and then threading 

ribbon through the hole for the tail and learning how to tie knots. They then tested them 

outside, with some of the children returning to do a quick redesign!  We’ve also had lots 

of magic this week, as the children have loved making wands. In other areas of Nursery, 

the children have been booking holidays, packing their bags and travelling to far off 

places in our new Travel Agent! Don’t forget your passport!   

 

In cooking this week, they made delicious pancakes with cinnamon, raisins, apple and 

pear with a little dollop of cream. It’s fair to say, the children LOVED them. The children 

also did a fabulous job in music as they learnt a new, complicated song all about a 

narwhal, the unicorn of the sea!  

 

And we have a new member of staff. Welcome to Mrs Fruitshop! 

She has been working in our new Tuck Shop, serving the children 

their snacks as they use coins to pay for them. Although, today 

she was a little late as she’d been having her hair done.   

 

In the wild garden, the children are keeping a keen eye out for the baby Robins! Every 

week, we hope to see them, but no joy yet.  They are also noticing all of the changes in 

the wild garden, as new flowers are blooming and leaves are appearing.  

 

 

Things to Note 

 

Donations 

If anyone has any buckets and spades for our sand pit, we would be eternally grateful as 

well as watering cans, as this week we watered our seeds with a toy teapot!  



Warmer Weather 

Please can you ensure that your child has sun cream on at the beginning of their 

session. For ‘all day’ children, feel free to put sun cream into their bags and we can 

support them to reapply after lunch. 

 

The children are enjoying wet play, but please remember to pack some spare clothes. 

Thank you!  

 

The Great Kilmorie Design Challenge 

Next term we will be working on a new project to design a product that we 

will be able to share/sell at the Parents Open Evening in July. We are 

looking for donations of juice and milk cartons. If you are able to, please 

bring them into Nursery. Many thanks.  

 

Number of the Week 

Next week our special number is . 

 

If you are out and about or just at home, please point out this digit to your child and show 

them the quantity it relates to. Feel free to send in any pictures relating to our special 

number. 

 

Free Webinar for Parents 

We have partnered with the Early Years Alliance to offer a 1 hour webinar on Thursday 

8th June 10-11am to parents of children aged 0-5 years, about simple steps to take to 

keep children safe when using online devices. Find out more here  

 

 

The weekend is looking lovely, so we hope you are able to get out 

and about and enjoy some of the warmer weather.  

 

Katrina, Sophie, Tracey, Liz, and Fiona 
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